
Wintertuin is a literary organisation based in Nijmegen that organises festivals, literary programming and 
workshops. We offer emerging writers a space for experiment and a platform for exchange. We coach 
them in the development of an autonomous professional practice. Additionally, we are an internationally 
oriented organisation that cooperates with literary partners in Europe and beyond.
In our international project CELA, Connecting Emerging Literary Artists, we offer 33 writers and 99 trans­
lators from 11 countries across Europe a space for exchange and collaboration across borders and 
language barriers.

Wintertuin is offering an 
internship (x/f/m) 

for the period February to June 2025 
to support the international project CELA.

The work consists of meetings with Wintertuin staff, brainstorming sessions, writing e-mails, googling 
for relevant input and reading, but also of (online) meetings with staff from partner organisations, and of 
assisting us during (online and live) activities and events. You will be closely mentored and supervised by 
the project coordinator and project assistant, who sit with you every two weeks to make sure the internship 
is working for the both of us and you feel comfortable with our organisation.

This specific internship is open to international students as well as national students and can be done in 
either Dutch or English. The capacity to read, write and communicate in English is either way key for this 
internship.

What do we offer?
•	 a challenging and inspiring internship for preferably 3 days a week;
•	 an independent and supportive role in implementing the activities of the project, talking to the 

partners across Europe, and supporting them in any way possible;
•	 an intern salary of 200 euro per month (net), based on a 3-day internship (the fee includes travel 

costs from home to office).

We will decide on the exact duration, days and starting moment of the internship in close collaboration. 
Please send us your application, consisting of a motivation and an up-to-date resumé, on 
stage@wintertuin.nl.

We are looking forward to receiving your application before December 2. Selection (based on meetings) 
will take place at December 9.
Do you have any questions? Reach out to Kim van Kaam on kim@wintertuin.nl.

Wintertuin wants to bring together a diversity of people as an organisation, through our programmes and 
project, and in our audiences. We will thus invite candidates who have a unique perspective on the world.
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